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Communication dated 20 April 2011 from the 
Permanent Mission of Ukraine to the 

International Organizations in Vienna enclosing 
the Declaration issued at the Kyiv Summit on 
Safe and Innovative Use of Nuclear Energy 

 
 

 

 

 

The Director General has received a letter dated 20 April 2011 from the Permanent Representative of 
Ukraine to the International Organizations in Vienna enclosing the text of the Declaration by Heads of 
States, Governments, and the Representatives of the participating States and Organizations at the Kyiv 
Summit on Safe and Innovative Use of Nuclear Energy, issued on 19 April 2011.  

As requested in the letter, the text of the above mentioned Declaration is herewith circulated for the 
information of all Member States. 
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